
 
Extracurricular Activities/Athletics Committee Progress Report, August 6, 2020 
 

 The committee discussed if the reopening plans had any impact on our initial 
recommendations.  Our initial recommendations remain the same with the addition of the 
suggestion for high school extracurricular activities. 

 
 Recommendations: 

 Focus September on new routines associated with reopening of schools.  Begin 
to phase in clubs at all levels as appropriate 

 

 Any large group gatherings in the fall (back to school night, etc.) should be virtual 
 

 Because the high school will be mostly virtual for core academic classes, the 
committee makes the recommendation that all clubs and extracurricular activities 
that can be in person at the school should attempt to meet that way as much as 
possible.  Thank you to the high school students on the committee for stressing 
the importance of this. 

 

 Creative scheduling of clubs and extracurricular activities will begin to take place based 
on the needs of students, staff and families.  Student equity should be strongly 
considered when scheduling clubs to allow access for all students (e.g., transportation 
issues, etc.) 

 


